
 

          
 

 
 
 
To our wonderful BSA and everyone who helps us, 
 
We are really grateful for all the help we receive from adults who volunteer time for the 
good of children at our school. Whether you help out to hear readers, go on trips, 
support our sporting endeavours as a helper, attend forest school sessions, support 
our more vulnerable learners, support eco-schools, classroom assistants, governor, 
our garden, volunteer on the BSA or anything else I may have forgotten that you do 

voluntarily to help out our school, thank you! 
 

As a small gesture I should like to invite you for tea and a mince pie on Thursday 
19th December at 2.30pm. It will be a chance for us to chat and say a big thank 

you to you all and I am hoping to persuade some of our pupils to perform a few things 
for you too. 
 
If you would like to come we would be delighted to see you. If you could give the office 
a quick call to let them know you will be attending and that way we will know how many 
mince pies we will need! 
 
I hope you are able to join us. With all good wishes and thanks for the part you play in 
our loving school. 
 
Mr. Brown 
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